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SCHOOL DISCO – Term 2 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Who & When: The SRC are holding a fundraiser disco on Friday 21st of 
June to raise money for our school’s “English Program”.  
 
Why: The school needs to purchase new books that align with the new 
teaching units from the new English Syllabus.      
 
Wear:  The theme for the disco will be to dress up as something starting with 
the letter “E “or “P”. For example: Egyptian, Elf or Princess, Pirate, Police. 
This will be a mufti day for the whole school regardless of disco attendance. 
A gold coin donation would be appreciated for non disco attendees who come 
in mufti.   
 
Bring: The cost for the Disco will be $10 per child or $20 per family. This will 
include the entry fee as well as a glow stick per child. Payment for the disco 
to be made on the day, cash only please. The P&C will be selling treats on 
the night from the canteen. Bring extra money to purchase please. 
 
Time: 4pm to 5:30pm 
The disco will begin at 4pm in our school hall. All children attending will be 
supervised from 3:25pm under the Coolibah until the disco begins. K-2 will 
be having canteen from 3:30pm before the disco. There is only one disco for 
all students K-6 this time. There will be a break for the 3-6 students to 
purchase food items from the canteen. The disco will end at 5:30pm. 
Teachers will be in attendance to supervise. 
 
Pick up: Children will leave through the Burns Road entrance to the hall. We 
will not allow any child to leave unless collected by a parent. 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your support. 
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